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From: Pennsylvania LINK to Aging and Disability Resources Philadelphia Corporation for Aging
<jmcnair@pcaphl.org>

Sent: Friday, July 10, 2015 5:18 PM

To: IRRC; dweldon@philapark.org; jney@philapark.org

Subject: Philadelphia Parking Authority’s Proposed Rulemaking Order 126-11

To: R

Independent Regulatory Review Commission

333 Market Street, 14th Floor E©EUVED

Harrisburg, PA 17101 JUL 10 2015

Dennis G. Weldon, Esq. INDEPENDENT REGULATORY

General Counsel REVIEW COMMISSION

Philadelphia Parking Authority
701 Market Street, Suite 5400
Philadelphia, PA 19106

James R. Ney, Director
Taxicab and Limousine Division
2415 S. Swanson Street
Philadelphia, PA 19148

Dear Independent Regulatory Review Commission (IRRC):

The Pennsylvania Link, Service Area 15, representing both Philadelphia and Delaware County, submit this
letter in support of the Proposed Regulation #126-11, for Modern Taxicab Standards issued by the Philadelphia
Parking Authority. Transportation is essential to the quality of life and independence of people with disabilities.
Accessible taxicab-limousine vehicles will increase the opportunity for disabled people to gain adequate and
self-sustaining employment, and all of our residents and visitors will have the ability to travel throughout our
city safely.

We, The Pennsylvania Link, Service Area 15, strongly support and encourage the Proposed Regulation #126-11
for Modern Taxicab Standards, which requires new updated 100% accessible vehicles, which are clean, safe and
insured to all persons, including persons with disabilities.

Sincerely,

Pennsylvania Link - Service Area 15

Pennsylvania LINK to Aging and Disability Resources Philadelphia Corporation for Aging

imcnair@pcaphl.org
Zip Code: 19130




